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August 1, 2019 
 
Mike Sorrell 
High Speed Mining, LLC 
8480 East Orchard Road, Suite 4900 
Greenwood Village, CO  80111 
 
RE: Notice of Citizen Complaint (CT-10) 

Fairplay Au Pit, Permit No. M-1991-037 
 
Dear Mr. Sorrell, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received a complaint against the 
Fairplay Au Pit, Permit No. M-1991-037, on July 26, 2019.  A copy of the complaint letter is enclosed for 
your records. The Division is currently reviewing the permit and will contact you if it is determined that an 
inspection is warranted. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure: 7-26-19 Compliant from Wendy Kerner M1991037 
 
CC:  Michael Cunningham, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safet 
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